
 
 
February 2024 
 
 
Dear TCS Families, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well as February begins. I would like to take a moment to update you 
on the exciting events and initiatives happening at The Cottage School. 
 
First, I want to express my gratitude for your continued support and partnership in your child's 
education. At The Cottage School, we are devoted to providing a nurturing and engaging 
learning environment that fosters growth, creativity, and personal development. 
 
We are also committed to creating a diverse and inclusive community who celebrates and 
respects the unique contributions of all individuals. Black History Month provides us with an 
opportunity to reflect on the rich history and culture of African Americans and their significant 
role in shaping our nation's past, present, and future. 
 
We will be honoring Black History Month on campus by highlighting the contributions and 
achievements of African Americans throughout history at all school levels. We believe that 
diversity and inclusion are essential to our school community, and we strive to create a culture 
of respect and appreciation for all individuals. Throughout the month, each school will be 
featured in EBlast sharing something they have done to acknowledge the history and culture of 
African Americans and their role in shaping our history. Together, we can create a more 
inclusive and equitable community that celebrates the diversity and uniqueness of all 
individuals. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and partnership in your child's education.   
 
In Education, 
 

 
Dr. Steven T. Palmer, Head of School  
 


